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July 23, 2018 

David Millay, AVC Facilities Management  
University of Arkansas at Little Rock 
2801 S. University 
Little Rock, AR 72204 

Re:  General Permit Renewal ARR040000 for Regulated Small Municipal Separate Storm 
KUfUa KhbcU\b &EK0jb' [^SQcUT fYcXY] cXU KcQcU ^V 8aZQ]bQb( 

University of Arkansas at Little Rock  
Permit Tracking Number: ARR040020, AFIN: 88-00850 

Dear Permittee: 

This letter serves as your notification that the Draft Renewal of the General Permit for Regulated 
K\Q[[ Ed]YSY_Q[ KU_QaQcU Kc^a\ KUfUa KhbcU\b &EK0jb' &8JJ,0,,,,' fY[[ RU _dR[YS[h ]^cYSUT 

in the Arkansas Democrat Gazette on July 23, 2018 by the Arkansas Department of 
Environmental Quality (ADEQ).  The public comment period will begin on July 23, 2018, and 
will end at 4:30 p.m. (Central Daylight Time) on August 22, 2018.  All persons who wish to 
S^\\U]c ^] cXU 8<=Ijb TaQVc _Ua\YccY]W TUSYbY^] \dbc bdR\Yc faYccU] comments to the ADEQ, 
along with their name and mailing address, to the mailing address listed below or by e-mail at 
Water-Draft-Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us.   

A copy of the Public Notice is on the reverse side of this letter.  A copy of the Draft General 
Permit, Q]T cXU >QSc KXUUc( QaU QeQY[QR[U Qc cXU <U_Qac\U]cjb fURbYcU Qc cXU V^[[^fY]W fUR 

address by entering the permit number listed above:  

https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/permits/drafts_pn.aspx. 

Please contact the NPDES Permits Section at (501) 682-0623 if you have any questions or if you 
wish to obtain hard copies of the Draft General Permit and Fact Sheet.  

Sincerely, 

Jessica Temple, P.E. 
Engineering Supervisor 
NPDES Permits Section, Office of Water Quality 

Enclosure: ARR040000 Public Notice


